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As a resident of Little Deer Isle, Maine, I am entering testimony against this Act. Net 
Energy Billing is critically important for the State and its citizens to meet our 
renewable energy goals. Eliminating it would be an economic problem for the people 
who are already benefiting from Net Energy Billing, and it would discourage other 
citizens from installing solar energy arrays "on the grid." 


